
Important information 

Please spare a moment to read this; we’ve kept it as brief as we can. 

Membership is valid for entry on all open days for 12 months from when you join; we’re open 

every day from mid-March until early January, and the farmyard and adventure playground 

are also open during February half-term. Please note the farmyard and adventure 

playground are closed during the Country Fair, but there will be a farmyard stand at this 

event. 

Membership cards are not transferable. We cannot admit children under 14 without an 

accompanying adult (Friend of Chatsworth or paying visitor). Unnamed guests may only visit 

with the valid card holder. 

Please note that if you buy an unnamed adult or child entitlement, you may bring along one 

guest to Chatsworth per membership – not per adult card. 

All adult members must have a photo on the admissions system.  

Unfortunately, we cannot refund complimentary Garden Party, Horse Trials or Country Fair 

tickets, should the event(s) be completely or partially cancelled due to circumstances beyond 

our control. 

 


